Woodhouse Community Primary School

Foundation Stage Unit.

Summer Term 1 2017



Welcome back after the Easter break. Hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday and the Easter bunny was good to everyone! Staff are back and ready for what we know will be a very busy but exciting term.

If your child is currently in Nursery AM (morning), you should have received either an email or a letter to advise you of your child's school place in September. If you have any questions please speak to Mrs Byrne.

We continue the topic of Dinosaurs as the children are still extremely excited and enjoying this topic. We will send more information regarding this very soon.

Just a reminder that <u>EYFS only</u> will be closed Thursday 6th May due to the unit being used for the elections. The rest of the school will be open as usual.

Transition is a very important part of your child's education this term, therefore Reception children will begin their transition process very soon and at different times. Again, any queries, please speak to Mrs Byrne.

This term we are also inviting parents / carers to come and have a school lunch with your child. The date will be 17th May. There will be a letter sent home soon with further information. Due to capacity, this is only for Reception and Morning nursery children. Afternoon nursery will get their turn next year.

The 30 hour stretched provision for 3 years olds is nearly upon us. If you think you are eligible for this (you / you and your partner work 16 hours or more each week) we are holding a drop -in session on Wednesday 17th May at 10.30am. Staff will be on hand to help you through the process to check your eligibility and share more information with you.

Dates

The term is a very busy term, please keep your eyes open for more dates to be given.

17.5.2017 - AM Nursery and Reception parents to join their child/ren for lunch

18.5.2017 - School photos

25.5.2017 - Reception visit Bowes museum for the morning for an art project.